
2015 RLSC Activities 

 

 

June. Tremendously well supported Rounders Tournament with 16 village teams 

from the locality. 12 adult team, 4 childrens’ teams and spectators attended.  For that 

day, at least, it put Ashendon at the centre of our community of local villages. Thanks 

to Chris Rand for the parking, Eloise and her team who organised the day, Matt and 

his team for providing food and drink, and a myriad of other people who made it 

happen. Although we are not holding the same event this year, we plan to host it 

again next year. 

 

September. The popular Progressive Supper, 35 diners, raised £425 for APFA. 

 

October. Conker Championship with over 40 attendees. 

 

November. Race Night, a splendid evening, sold out, profits donated to APFA for 

children's play equipment. 

 

December. Children's Christmas Party, 26 under 11s attended. Sloe Nouveau held in 

The Hundred with 21 entries. Christmas Auction held in The Hundred raised £2400, 

of which one-third went to the church, the remainder back into the community to 

support RLSC events. This was another big event that could not have happened 

without the generous support of Matt and his team, Les for his auctioning skills, a 

team behind him organising the lots, everyone who donated and everyone who bid. 

 

2016 

 

January. Senior Citizens dinner had 36 attendees; several notes and emails of 

appreciation were received. 

 

February & March. Quizzes were much better supported this year, 11 teams in Feb. 

and 8 in March. Finally, this easter Eloise organised a very successful Easter Egg 

Hunt. 

 

There are too many people to thank in helping make all these social events happen. In 

fact there are very people in Ashendon who haven’t, in some way, contributed to this 

social calendar. 

 
 


